
 

Dear Parents, 

Enclosed are several forms that are necessary for preschool 
enrollment at PCFLC.  If you would kindly fill them out and 
return them to us at your earliest convenience, your efforts 
would be greatly appreciated.   
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call Lori at 
609-454-3637. 
 
To assist you, I’ve compiled the following information - 
 
Form: What to do with it: 
Changing My Child’s Schedule Complete & Return 

Pictures and Videos Complete & Return 
Health Care Provider’s Name & 
Contact Information 

 
Complete & Return 

Policy on the Management of 
Communicable Diseases 

 
Keep for Your Records 

Medical Emergency 
Authorization 

 
Complete & Return 

Universal Child Health Record Complete & Return 
Expulsion Policy Keep For Your Records 

Expulsion Policy Signature 
Page 

 
Complete & Return 

Family Registration Form Complete & Return 
Information to Parents Keep for Your Records 



Information to Parents 
Signature Page 

 
Complete & Return 

Immunization Record There is no form for this in the 
packet – we simply need a 
copy of the most current 
report maintained by your 
child’s pediatrician 

Americans With Disabilities Act Keep for Your Records 

Potty Training Policy Keep for Your Records 
Blanket Walking Field Trip 
Consent 

 
Complete & Return 

Tuition Rate Agreement Complete & Return 
PreschoolFirst Parent 
Questionnaire 

Complete & Return 

Keep Me Home If….. Keep for Your Records 
 
Thank you so much for the time and patience it takes to 
complete all of these forms.   
 
Best regards, 
PCFLC Faculty 


